
I am writing to you to express my grave concern at claims that F.A. “confessed” under torture and other ill-
treatment and 
urge you to order a thorough, impartial and independent investigation into these allegations.

I also ask you to ensure that death sentences against the four men (F.A., Jamil Zakariya Juha, Ehab Diab 
Mustafa Abu al Amreen, H.M.A.) 
and anyone else sentenced to death in Gaza, are not carried out, and that all death sentences are overturned 
or commuted. 

I would like to express my deep concern at the Attorney General’s recent comments and 
urge you to ensure that the attendance of media representatives does not turn the executions into a public 
or otherwise degrading spectacle, incompatible with human dignity. 

Thank you very much for your attention.

Respectfully yours,


